Danielle Delaney

From: Michael B. Wade
Sent: Wednesday, May 31, 2023 2:13 PM
To: Danielle Delaney
Subject: Re: mindful livery

Ok, thanks for letting me know.

Sincerely,

Sgt. Mike Wade

Newton Police Traffic Bureau
1321 Washington St
617-796-2175

From: Danielle Delaney <ddelaney@newtonma.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, May 31, 2023 2:12 PM

To: Michael B. Wade <mwade @newtonma.gov>
Subject: mindful livery

she will send email ....she is giving up business.

Danielle Delaney

Senior Committee Clerk
City Council
ddelaney@newtonma.gov

617-796-1211




